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Beaver trapping regulation is effective under current ODFW guidelines. Please reject 

HB3932. I have been a trapper my entire life. Trapping in general is not a sport or 

hobby. Trapping and trappers help conserve the animals of this state. HB3932 will 

not help the beavers it will hurt them. The beaver will suffer. i strongly oppose 

HB3932 and hope you do as well.  

 


